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Mr. James P. 'Reilly, Director
Office of Insp lon and Enforcement h #U.S. Nuclear Regu tory Conalissicsi Q $

N/.g./Region II - Suite 00 p
101 Marietta Street e
Atlanta, Georgia 303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 - ENVIRONMENTAL QUALIFICATION OF SAFETY-
RELATED ELECTRICAL EQUIPMENT - SQRD-50-328/81-04 - THIRD LYTERIM
REPORT

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-0IE Inspector
R. W. Wright cri December 8,1980, in scoordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e) as
NCR SQN EEB 8044R1. Interia reports were submitted on January 8 and
February 12, 1981. We expect to submit our next report by April 3,1981.

TVA is still continuing its investigation of the ASCO Model HTI8320A22Y
solenoids in the Radiation Monitoring System to determine whether the
subject valves should be either repaired, relocated, or replaced.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FTS 857-2581. .' '
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Yery truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

"
L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

oc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement h/7U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comunission

3Washington, DC 20555
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